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“The club aims to nurture a fun and friendly, team oriented environment to provide support 
to those wanting to grow their skills through the game of rugby within the local community” 

DYCE RFC COMMITTEE MEETING 30/01/23 
 
PRESENT – Nicky Cheyne, Andy Fowler, Graeme Smith, Rory Shepherd, Phil Horsfall, Daf 
Jones 
 
APOLOGIES – Paul Williamson, Guy Gibson, Adam Watt, Craig Philip 
 
PREVIOUS MEETING UPDTES 
 
STRIPS – Finally it has been decided we will be using Timpson in the Asda Mall. They are 
slightly more expensive but are open longer hours and a lot handier for drop off and 
pick up. Mobie going to set up a payment plan with them. 
 
TROPHY CABINET – Once again no further with this. Really doesn’t look like it is going up 
in the Greentrees so Phil to approach Sport Aberdeen about putting this up in new 
changing facility. 
 
MEMBERSHIPS – No update available – Vegan please update  
 
FIRST AID COURSE – We had good number of people interested in this – Phil to contact 
SRU for dates and we will get this booked. 
 
VENDING MACHINE – Still ongoing discussions with Sport Aberdeen 
 
 

NEW ISSUES 
 
CHANGING ROOMS – As most of you will know by now, we have used this new facility 
last weekend. It all went well. As the football team get priority Fats and Nicky are going 
to have a meeting with Eric @ DBC and try to work out an arrangement that suits 
everyone. After this has been sorted, we will then speak to Sport Aberdeen and keep 
things official. 
 
SOCIAL NIGHT – Once we have the new split it was felt we really need a day or night out 
to get everyone together as this has been sadly lacking lately. 
 
40TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER – As you know it is the clubs 40th year – we are looking to 
try and do something a bit special to mark the occasion. Leanne is looking at prices / 
dates for places and will get this booked asap and then organise a group of helpers to 
make this a night to remember. 
 
 

http://www.dycerfc.com/


 

BREATHING SPACE – Andy has emailed them for posters – these will be displayed 
hopefully very soon. 
 
CLUB INVESTEMENT FUND – Nothing thru yet – will follow up next meeting. 
 
6N TICKETS – It was spoken about Mobie getting extra tickets for each match for 
sponsors – did we get? have we used these? If we still have are we selling them? MOBIE 
TO ADVISE 
 
CHANGING ROOM – There is an official opening on 21/2/23 @ 11am – If anyone keen to 
attend let us know as be good to have a few boys there representing the club. 
 
Phil has purchased a couple of mops to help make the cleaning up after the game easier, 
Rory to set up a rota to help with cleaning up. Phil also going to investigate a cost for a 
rubber mat at the changing room door.  
 
We are also hoping to get some rugby memorabilia / framed shirt up soon too. 
 
Can everyone park at the school and not the Asda car park please when using the 
changing rooms. 
 
COACHING – No points from Guy to raise  
 
PLAYER OF THE MONTH – JONNY CLIPSTON 
 
 
NEXT MEETING 6/3/23 


